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Dalwyn R. Davidson
VICE PRESIDENT
SYSTE M ENGINEERING AND CONSTRUCTION

July 1, 1981

Mr. James G. Keppler
Director, Region III
Office of Inspection and Enforcement .

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinoic 60137

RE: Perry Nuclear Power Plant Docket
Nos. 50-440; 50-441, Significant
Deficiency RPS Flexible Conduit
Grounding in PGCC Installations
(RDC 23(81))

Dear Mr. Keppler:

The interim report dated January 14, 1981 regarding the subject deficiency states
that the final report is scheduled to be submitted to your office by July 1, 1981.

As discussed with Mr. L. McGregor of your office on June 30, 1981, the corrective
action required to resolve this deficiency has not yet been completed. General
Electric has issued to the Site two FDI's providing instructions for performing
the work. Until this work has been completed, our final report cannot be
issued. It is anticipated that all work will be completed and the final report
submitted by October 30, 1981.

Very truly yours,
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Mr. Victor Stello, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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